
        August 18, 2005 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of the    Regular Meeting of 
Hermosa Beach City Council     September 13, 2005 
 

ADDITION TO MULTI-YEAR AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY AND 
HERMOSA BEACH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE TO USE PROPOSITION A 

TRANSIT FUNDS FOR TRANSPORTATION AT THE FIESTA HERMOSA 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the City Council approve the addition of a clause to the agreement 
to provide funding from Proposition A Transit Funds for transportation at the two Fiesta 
Hermosa events. 
 
Background 
 
The City Council approved the multi-year agreement with the Chamber of Commerce on 
3/9/2004.  Use of Prop A Funds for transportation was not included. 
  
Analysis 
 
The City has historically provided funding of $3,000 per Fiesta from Proposition A 
Transit Funds.  It is recommended that a clause relating to the funding be included in the 
agreement to save time in bringing the item to the City Council twice a year and to 
provide a higher level of certainty for Chamber planning purposes.  The City Council 
does receive an annual report from the Chamber regarding the Fiestas. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 

  


